
Road Closure
Cranbrook High St.
We have been given notice, from 19th October 2020 for two 

weeks, Cranbrook High Street will be closed to through 

traffic between St. Damiens and Cranehurst. 

Throughout this closure, Service 297 will not serve 

Cranbrook High Street, instead running via Waterloo Road & 

Angley Road, turning around at the War Memorial to serve 

the other end of Cranbrook. The bus will then return along 

the normal route in either direction.

We are sorry for the delays this could cause, but the closure 

is beyond our control.


